
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this email in support of proposed renovations of Hugos Manly. 

Additional seating will support local employment and tourism. 

Outdoor seating is a preferred option for diners, particularly in the COVID / post COVID 
environment. 

Kind regards, 

Holly Walters

36/30 Moore Rd, Freshwater 
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